To our Remote Deposit Capture (RDC) users:

Starting December 16, 2024, please log in through this link:
https://ipabcprod.fiservsco.com/WebCaptureWeb/.

We recommend that you save and bookmark this important Remote Deposit Capture
(RDC) link. Your RDC login credentials will not change. If you need assistance, please
contact ebanking@sccountybank.com or call us.

We will provide temporary extended phone support beginning December 16, 2024.

PHONE SUPPORT

Extended hours begin
Monday, December 16, 2024

8am to 6pm Weekdays
9am to 12pm Saturdays

831.264.4000

Visit the merger information resource page for the most up-to-date information,
resources, communications and FAQs. We will continue to communicate key dates and
details, resources and preparation tips to ensure a smooth digital banking transition for
your accounts.

Please remember, our bankers will never contact you to ask for your online
banking password, PIN or any other confidential account information. If you
receive an email, phone call or text requesting personal information, contact
us immediately.
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